
Brain International School 
Vikas Puri, New Delhi 

 

Dated: 17/02/2025                Ref no: BIS/540a/25 
 

"Grandparents are the footsteps to the past and the guidance to the future" 

Dear Grandparents, 

We are excited to invite you for the Graduation Day Ceremony on 8th March 2025 i.e. 

Saturday. 

You hold a special place in the hearts of your grandchildren, offering wisdom, support 

and unique perspective that enriches the educational and emotional development of 

students. 

This event is a wonderful opportunity for you to connect with your grandchildren and 

witness their learning and growth that takes place in our school. 

We therefore would appreciate your presence and celebrate the wonderful bond. 

Kindly confirm your presence by filling the enclosed Google form latest by 19.2.25 to 

help us ensure the adequate arrangements.  

Click the Link https://forms.gle/3ttKpW55vfJUf3bq7 

We look forward to welcoming you in this memorable occasion. 

Warm regards  

 

Principal 
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